
 

"I believe in God. I hope in God. I love.  

I want to live and die for God."   
Venerable Henriette Delille 

St. Peter Parish Adult Formation Committee  

invites everyone to an evening of  

“Growth in Faith” 

featuring  

 

Sisters of the Holy Family 
presenting  

The Life and Ministry of  

Venerable Henriette Delille 

 

Sunday, December 4th 

6:30 in the evening 

St. Peter Catholic Church 

 

Reception following, St. Mary’s Hall 

 

There is no charge for this event, however, a love offering will be accepted.  

For more information  please contact St. Peter Rectory. 

 


